
 

 

 

Attention Spring Athletes:  If you have not turned in your spring 

paperwork, please do it today!!  
 

Advance ticket sales are now over for The Southern Regional Theatre Company presentation of The 

Addams Family.    Remaining tickets may be purchased at the door on the night of each performance when the 

box office opens at 6:00 pm. The show opens on Wednesday, February 24th and will run for four nights with the 

final performance on Saturday, February 27th.  All shows are at 7:00 pm.  Ticket prices are $10 for adults and $8 

for students.       

 

The Fishing Flea market is Saturday February 13th, stop by room 8-3 for permission slips. 

 

Attention girls going on the senior trip!  The vintage hut has shorts on sale this week, two for the price of 

one. That means two pair for one dollar. Save your cash for spending money for the trip by checking out 

all the styles we have to offer. Come in during your lunch to shop our new styles in room 210 in the 11/12 

building. 

(If you don't have money don't let that stop you from shopping the store is for everyone regardless of 

ability to pay.)  PS we have some great tops too! 

 

Interact will have a general meeting in the 11/12 library on Feb 18th to discuss upcoming events and new officer 

applications. 

 
The Southern Regional S.A.D.D. Club meets every third Thursday after school in the 11/12 library.  Next meeting will be 
Thursday, February 18th.  New members are welcome! 

 

The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep 

classes this spring.  Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office.  

Classes begin April 4
th

 – afternoon or evening sessions are being offered. 
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